July 7, 2014

Legal Notice
Invitation to Bid

Old Wood Shop Equipment
Piqua High School
1 Indian Trail Piqua, OH 45356

Separate sealed bids for individual equipment sale items located in the old wood shop at Piqua
High School will be received by the Office of the Treasurer, Piqua City Schools on July 23, 2014
at 2 P.M. (local time) at the Board of Education, 719 E. Ash St. Piqua, OH 45356.

Bids may be mailed or delivered in person to Roger Ely, Business Coordinator, at 719 E. Ash St.
Piqua, OH 45356 on or before July 23, 2014. Bids received after 2.P.M. (local time) will be
returned unopened. No bids received through FAX transmission or email will be accepted. Bids
will be opened at 3 P.M. and read aloud at Piqua High School former wood shop, located at 1
Indian Trail, Piqua, OH 45356.

A list of individual items may be viewed through the school website at the following

link: http://www.piqua.org/PHSShopEquipment.aspx. All equipment will be sold "as is", and must
be removed from the premises by 2 P.M. July 25, 2014. Buyer will be responsible for moving,
loading and removing items purchased. ltems may be viewed in person the day of the sale from
11:00 A.M. to 12:00 P.M. at Piqua High School. Please refer to item number when placing bid.

The Piqua Board of Education reserves the right to reject each and every bid, and to waive
informalities and errors in bidding to the extent permitted by law.


http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.piqua.org%2FPHSShopEquipment.aspx&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNF_q1UpLyzr_aS2Is6K8MGosTOsWA

